
 
PO Box 755, Leland, NC 28451 

 
Dear ALL Members, 
 
The Art League of Leland exhibition committee is working to find opportunities for our 
members to exhibit their work. We have developed a relationship with Brunswick Beer and 
Cider in the Villages at Brunswick Forest and Sweet Nectar’s Florist Shop in Leland. In order to 
have a pool of art to select from, we are asking any of our artists who would be interested in 
being on the walls of a community business to give us your information. 
  
We need the following:  

• Two or three images (jpegs) that are typical of your work 

• Description of each with title, media, and size (H x W) 

• Your contact information (name, email, phone) 

• Your website, if available, or a link to a webpage with more work if you have one 

• This will be 2-D, or wall work only, for ALL members only. 
 

Your email, with the above information can be sent with the heading: “Community Walls” 
to: allgalleryshow@gmail.com 
  
The ALL Exhibition Committee will be selecting two or three artists to partner for the BB&C slots 
or the Sweet Nectar’s Florist Shop, which will each last two months.   
 
The artists at Brunswick Beer and Cider location will be able to have their work for sale, 
although that is not mandatory. Brunswick Beer and Cider will not take a sales commission, but 
will give the potential buyer your contact information. They have invested in a hanging system 
for the big front wall on the left as you enter the restaurant, and our team will install the show 
with your help. 
 
The artists at the Sweet Nectar’s Florist Shop location must have their work for sale. Steven, the 
owner will handle all sales and collect a 20% commission for any work sold. He will also arrange 
to have an artist reception at the shop at a date convenient for those involved.  
  
As we are able to add to these opportunities, we will use this pool of emails to review our 
members’ work, so if you want to update the work after six months, you can send a new email 
and we will replace your previous one. 
  
We look forward to hearing from our members for these wonderful opportunities, with more to 
come in the future! Please send responses and questions to: allgalleryshow@gmail.com 
  
 
ALL Exhibition Committee 
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